
 

Paediatric Masterclass for General

Practice - Eating Disorders

WHEN Tuesday, November 23rd 2021

6:30 PM - 8:30 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

The Queensland Children’s Hospital is partnering with Royal Australian

College of General Practitioners Queensland to deliver the 2021

Paediatric Masterclass for General Practice. The masterclass will be

delivered as a four-part webinar series, fortnightly on a Tuesday, from

12 October 2021.

All 90-minute interactive webinars are free. Sessions are facilitated by

Queensland Children’s Hospital experts, with the opportunity for Q&A

Eating disorders	23 November at 7pm

Scan for more information

and registration details
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